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Day-Month from 1st October

Newton Toney Groundwater Level
2023-24

2023-24

2022-23

2021-22

2013-14

Flow

Bourne flows above dashed line

Groundwater Report w/b 5-Feb-2024
January turned out to be the first month since last June when we had less than average rainfall for 
the month (77mm, 87% LTA). The groundwater has continued to fall and is now 1'8" (50 cm) below 
ground level. February has started dry. The Bourne has continued to fall (to about the level in mid-
December) but is still 15-18in deep at the ford and quite fast flowing. I also can't see the bottom at 
the deepest part so there may be under water potholes. The road closed signs are now to one side 
and large vehicles have been driving through with no problem but it doesn't yet seem safe for 
smaller cars. Groundwater levels at the 3 nearby stations are all lower than last week. The long 
range forecast for February does not expect substantial rain in the south.
Next report due: w/b 12-Feb-2024

Please refer to: 

http://www.newton-toney-village.org.uk/ 

for the latest groundwater report

Chris Andrews (Flood Warden)

(please send your email address to the2cs1525@btinternet.com if you would like this report 
emailed directly)


